
From: Alison Miller [miller@fhhlaw.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 06, 2004 3:34 PM 
To: Towanda Bryant 
Subject: SES-MOD-20040924-01426 
 
Dear Towanda: 
 
Per our conversation, RCN License Subsidiary agrees to the technical changes 
referenced in the auto-grant sheet that was faxed to me.  In addition, the 
applicant certifies that it is not an alien applicant, not a foreign 
corporation, does not have any alien officers, and is not under foreign control. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely,  
Alison J. Miller 
Counsel for RCN License Subsidiary, Inc. 
 
Alison J. Miller, Esquire  
Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, P.L.C. 
1300 N. 17th Street, 11th Floor 
Arlington, VA 22209 
Phone: 703.812.0478 
Fax: 703.812.0486 
website: www.fhhlaw.com 
 
******************************************** 
This message and any attachments may be protected by the attorney-client 
privilege, work product doctrine or other applicable protection. If you are not 
the intended recipient or have received this message in error, please notify the 
sender and promptly delete the message. Thanks for your assistance. 


